From: Maria Guzman-Rocha < Maria. Guzman-Rocha@cityofchicago.org>

Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 12:14 PM

**To:** Steve Berlin < Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Subject: RE: Invitation to join National League of Cities Mayors' ducation Policy Advisors Network and

July 24-25 Meeting in Las Vegas

Hi Steve-

I'm following up on the travel to the Mayor's Education Policy Advisors meeting in Las Vegas at the end of July. The National League of Cities covered the expenses and I am working with them to get the city reimbursed for travel expenses and my personal expenses.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

maria